
 

The Livermore Police Department wants you….. 

We want you to participate in National Night Out this year on August 1st. 

National Night Out is an annual community-building campaign that promotes police-community 
partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie to make our neighborhoods safer, more caring places to 
live. National Night Out enhances the relationship between neighbors and law enforcement while 
bringing back a true sense of community. National Night Out provides a great opportunity to bring 
police and neighbors together under positive circumstances. Millions of neighbors take part in National 
Night Out across thousands of communities from all fifty states, U.S. territories, Canadian cities, and 
military bases worldwide on the first Tuesday in August. 

If you would like to host an event you can contact Nicole Aguon at 925-371-4978 and she can provide all 
the details and answer any questions you may have, or check our website here:  

http://www.cityoflivermore.net/citygov/police/crime/neighborhood.htm 

Scroll to bottom of this page for our Registration Form. 

Each year the Livermore Police Department encourages community members to take part in National 
Night Out. The number of neighborhoods participating has grown each year. In 2014 there were 31 
neighborhood parties. That number grew to 42 in 2015, and to 54 in 2016. This year, LPD’s goal is to 
have 70 neighborhoods getting together to celebrate National Night Out with us. 

You can host an event, attend an event, and encourage all your friends, family, and co-workers to 
participate in National Night Out. We are currently identifying hosts who are willing to help organize a 
National Night Out event in their neighborhood. Hosting an event can be as simple or as extravagant as 
anyone desires. Some neighborhoods have block parties, BBQs, Potlucks, Ice Cream Socials, and kiddie 
related activities such as bounce houses and water balloon races. 

Each neighborhood event will be visited by members of; the Livermore Police Department, Livermore 
Pleasanton Fire Department, City of Livermore representatives such as the Mayor, City Council 
Members, City Manager, and Department Heads, Livermore Area Recreation and Parks Department, or 
the California Highway Patrol. 

Hosting a National Night Out event in your neighborhood is a great way to meet your neighbors, 
encourage crime prevention, and possibly start a Neighborhood Watch group if one is not already in 
place. The Livermore Police Department will be putting on a kick-off BBQ for all the event hosts a week 
prior to National Night Out. At the BBQ we will provide goodies and giveaways for the hosts to share 
with those who attend their events.  
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